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From: Bob Berry
Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2011 7:41:15 PM
To: David Crockett; Eric M. Robeson; Bill Blackburn
Cc: Duane Edward Braunecker
Subject: RE: SERC EPA Subregional Assessment
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_

David,

Duane Braunecker or Mike Thompson should be able to provide Chris with the
information he needs.

Bob

From: David Crockett
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2011 9:57 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson; Bob Berry; Bill Blackburn
Subject: FW: SERC EPA Subregional Assessment

Guys,

Based upon some recent conversations, it is my understanding that we are far enough
along in the CSPAR compliance analysis that we have a tentative generation dispatch
plan for 2012. Do I have a volunteer who can work with Chris Bradley to support the
SERC study? If so, please let me know so I can let Chris know and he can coordinate
whatever responses we can give TVA to be submitted for our subregion of SERC. I
didn’t know for sure which one of you to make this request of so I am making a “blanket”
appeal. Thanks for your help in this.

Dave

_____
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From: David Crockett
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 3:38 PM
To: Mark Bailey; Al Yockey; Bill Blackburn; Bob Berry ; Eric M. Robeson; Mark Hite;
Marty Littrel ; Lindsay Barron
Subject: FW: SERC EPA Subregional Assessment

FYI-Dave

SERC will now look at CSPAR’s reliability impact in the region in 2012. I hope it isn’t
too little too late to address the reliability concern.

Dave

_____

From: Chris Bradley
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 2:48 PM
To: Glen Thweatt; David Crockett
Subject: FW: SERC EPA Subregional Assessment

Glen/David,

Should I take the lead or provide a different contact?

Chris

_____

From: Henrich, Gregory James [mailto:gjhenric@tva.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 1:51 PM
To: Chris Bradley
Subject: SERC EPA Subregional Assessment

Chris,

SERC is working to assess reliability concerns in each subregion that may affect the



BES as a result of the EPA Cross-State Air Pollution Rule (CSAPR). The deliverable is
a report focused on CSAPR impacts in 2012. The attached document gives a brief
overview of the objectives, timeline, and write-up instructions.

The schedule is aggressive and the first milestone for us is to have responses to the
questions in the impact study document and updated worksheet by 11/16.

TVA will compile all the responses for the Central subregion and submit to SERC on the
specified date.

If you would please take the lead for BREC or provide me the name of someone who
could, I would appreciate it. The questions will require input from several organizations
internal to each company.

I do want to emphasize that the focus of the study is 2012, so provide answers with
2012 as the target year.

Thank you,

Greg Henrich

Program Manager - NERC Planning Coordinator

Transmission Planning & Compliance

gjhenric@tva.gov

423-751-8035


